
 

 

 

Date: 

 

Ms. Brianne Hasty 

Office of Community Development 

59 State House Station 

Augusta, ME 04333-0059 

 

 

Dear Ms. Hasty: 

 

The Planning Board has reviewed the 2020 Community Enterprise Assistance grant project.  The 

City is a Certified Local Government, and will follow the established procedures for review of 

the McKay Park renovation project. 

 

This project is consistent with the city’s plans and goals.  Any construction or installation will be 

reviewed by the appropriate permitting authority, and will meet all local permitting requirements 

and regulations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Debby Willis 

Planning Board Chair 

 

c:  Tracey Desjardins, ECD Director 

     Kris McNeill, CEO 


